The Little Bumblebee

Nursery Newsletter

December 2024



A Warm Welcome to All Our Parents!

As we embrace the festive season, we want to thank all our Little Bumblebee families for their continued support throughout the year. December is a month filled with joy, creativity, and celebration, and we are excited to share this special time with you and your children.

We are requesting parents to please scan the QR code and share your valuable feedback with us online.



Winter Activities

This December, we're embracing the festive spirit with a range of creative and engaging activities for the children:

- In the children are practicing festive Christmas songs and enjoying seasonal Storytime, including books like *The Gingerbread Man*.
- Baking activities include decorating cookies and creating salt dough ornaments for Christmas trees, perfect for developing fine motor skills and creativity.
- A Christmas crafts will inspire the children to design festive items such as Santa hats, snowmen, and Christmas trees, fostering imagination and hand-eye coordination.

We can't wait to see the wonderful creations! Don't forget to check the app for photos of your child's festive masterpieces.

Important Information

- Last Day of Term for Funded Children: The last day of term for funded children will be 18th December.
- Parking Reminder: We kindly request all parents to park considerately when dropping off and picking up children. Please avoid blocking entrances or other vehicles and be mindful of our neighbours.
- Session Swaps update: We will no longer offer session swaps, even with two weeks' notice. If you wish to arrange additional days for your child outside their regular schedule, these will now be considered extra sessions and charged accordingly. While we understand that flexibility is sometimes needed, our team will do their best to accommodate extra sessions based on availability.

Save the Date

Christmas Tea Party: Join us for our Christmas
Tea Party on 12th December from 3:00 PM to
5:00 PM. Children are encouraged to dress up for
the event, and all parents are warmly invited to
join in the festivities.